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Dear Friends, 

Will he or won’t he???? I am referring to Puxatony Phil, the groundhog who may or may 

not have anything to do with this crazy weather we have had so far this winter!  At least 

there has not been a lot of snow so people can get out of their houses which is important 

to not getting down over the winter months!  Many of you have inquired about touring 

some of the area Assisted Living communities and they are happy to give us a tour and 

some lunch too so call me and I will put a list together!  Read below for information on 

CENSUS 2020 which will be happening beginning in March! Library to Go is a service 

that the library offers delivery of books, audiotapes, DVDs to those who cannot get to the 

library, for whatever reason, so if you are interested call the library 203-261-0134 and ask 

for Penelope. Lastly, if you want a call or visit from me just let me know I am happy to 

come by for a visit. 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 

 

CENSUS 2020 
 March 12 - 20: Households will begin receiving official Census Bureau mail with 

detailed information on how to respond to the 2020 Census online, by phone, or by 

mail. 

 April 1: Census Day is observed nationwide. By this date, every home will receive 

an invitation to participate in the 2020 Census. Once the invitation arrives, you 

should respond for your home in one of three ways: online, by phone, or by 

mail. When you respond to the census, you'll tell the Census Bureau where you 

live as of April 1, 2020. 

 April: Census takers will begin visiting college students who live on campus, 

people living in senior centers, and others who live among large groups of people. 

Census takers also begin conducting quality check interviews to help ensure an 

accurate count. 

 May - July: Census takers will begin visiting homes that haven't responded to the 

2020 Census to help make sure everyone is counted. 

 

 

The Commission for the Aging will meet on Monday February 3
rd

 at 5pm at the ESC 
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